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Dear AHPRA
When I attend a Doctor I expect to hear the truth about my health and to get his or her best advice on what I
should do.

I do not expect to be told something that is "politically correct", but only what is "medically correct."

This proposed "Code of Contact" will favour "politically correct" information rather than "medically correct"
info and I therefore oppose this proposed change.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Walker




